
 
 

 

 

 

18 June 2024 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

Re: Year 7 Sex Education Session (0123-23CHO) 

Over the course of this half-term, pupils will take part in a sex education session during their LIFE 

Curriculum lesson. The session will be delivered by Miss Howlett, Emotional Wellbeing Officer, 

who has completed the relevant Public Health training to provide pupils with the most up to date 

information. 

The session will cover topics such as contraception, C-Cards and healthy relationships, with the 

focus being heavily aimed at advising pupils to ‘delay’ becoming sexually active until they become 

of a legal age. 

Should you have any questions regarding these sessions, please contact me by emailing 

chowlett@lfa.inicioacademies.org.uk Alternatively, please contact main reception on 01325 380 

815. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Miss Howlett 

Emotional Wellbeing Officer 
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